
Greene County Commission Briefing  

Commission Office 

1443 N. Robberson, 10th Floor 

December 19, 2018 

9:00 a.m. 

 

Present: Bob Cirtin, Harold Bengsch, Chris Coulter, Donna Barton, Cindy Stein, Jess Kerr and 

Megan Applegate. 

Director of Information System Jess Kerr explained to the Commission some of the budget 

items that his department has requested. Kerr informed the Commission that there is equipment 

in the county reaching their end of life most of these pieces are 8-9 years old.. Kerr explained 

that items listed on his requests are in priority of importance. Discussion ensued on other items 

needed and how crucial some of these items are on the list of needs. Auditor Cindy Stein stated 

that it is important for us to maintain the equipment we have versus spending money on new 

equipment for new projects. Kerr explained that with new projects and new equipment from the 

projects bogs down the current equipment that is already at end of life. The Commission 

showed understanding of how important the items Kerr detailed are to maintain basic county 

functions.  

With no other business the meeting was adjourned.  


